
Central Weber Sewer Improvement District

December 20,2018

Kerry Egbert
3133 s 4700 w

Ogden Utali 84401

SUBJECT: Glenn Shannon subdivision

Sanitary Sewer Service
Will Server Letter

Kerry:

We have reviewed and provide a Will Seiwe Letter for the subdivision to be named the Glenn
Shannon subdivision including a 1 acre parcel located at approximate address 3100 South 5100
West in Weber County (Taylor). We offer the following comments regarding Central Weber
providing sanitary sewer service.

1. Central Weber has the capacity to treat the sanitary sewer flow from this subdivision.

2. If any connection is made directly into Central Weber's line the connection must be
inspected by Central Weber while the work is being done. A minimum of 48 hour notice
for inspection shall be given to Centi'al Weber prior to any work associated with the
connection.

3. Central Weber will not take ownership or responsibility for the condition, ownership or
maintenance of the proposed sanitary sewer lines (gravity or pressure) or system that will be
installed to serve this subdivision.

4. The connection of any sump pumps (or similar type pumps) to the sanitary sewer system is
prohibited during or after construction. Central Weber's Wastewater Conti'ol Rules and
Regulations state:
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